
 
 
 

To Whomsoever It May Concern 

Nakshatra Extravaganza – 2023 was conducted in the premises of Dhanalakshmi Srinivasan 

Group of Institutions from February 23 to February 25. In the cultural events, there were 2 food 

courts (for male and female separately) and the food courts consisted of 22 food stalls altogether. 

The Department of Food Technology and Research & Development Cell of Dhanalakshmi 

Srinivasan Engineering College jointly took an initiative to assess quality of the foods served by 

the stalls and as well to create an awareness on maintaing hygenic environments in and around 

the stalls. The assessment team consisted of about 20 members (Dr. T. Sivaraman, Dean – 

Research, Ms. K. Vigneshwari, HoD, Ms. B. Shirin Fargana & a few faculty members of DSEC 

and students of Food Technology Department). The team met the meembers of each stall in the 

food courts and explained the objectives of the task. Essential food samples such as water, milk, 

oils, butter and etc were collected and quality of the samples were analysed in the laborateries of 

Food Technology, DSEC and the results of the analyses had been also brought into the notices of 

the respective stall members for further perusal. As a token of appreciation for their friendly 

cooperation towards the task of maintaing hygeinc environments, ‘Appreciation Certificates’ 

were also distributed to the stalls of both food courts.  

 

Photos taken during the Cultural Events    

 

 

  

 

 

 
 



 

 
 

The ‘Assessment Team’ of DSEC 

 

 
A glimpse of ‘Food Sample Collections’ from the stall members 



 

 

 

Snapshots of a few laboratory experiments 

 

 
A glimpse of distribution of ‘Appreciation Certificate’ to the stall members 

 

 
 

A Model ‘Appreciation Certificate’ distributed in the event. 


